From:

Sent: Monday, December 28, 2020 3:37 PM
To: Silvey, Ryan

Subject: Ameren Transmission Company of Illinois
Attachments: PSC Letter.docx

Mr. Silvey,

Please find the attached letter from the Representative. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to let me know.
Thank you,

Daris Davis
Legislative Assistant for State Representative Holly Rehder



